
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
Friday 19th July 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  we started our cooking and nutrition unit 
where we  looked Great British Dishes.  

In maths,  we continue our topic of Volume where we 
focussed more on the practical side of measuring 
and comparing.  

In English,  we finished our text ‘Street Child’’. We fo-
cussed on writing strategies based on summarisa-
tion, comparing texts and creating an emotional 
graph for our characters.  

Next week,  we will begin our computing unit where 
we are looking at online safety in particular we will 
be focus on online and off line  profiling and banter. 

In maths,  we will continue with our Volume unit. We 
will look at cubic centimetres and compare and esti-
mate capacity and volume. 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 

25th July: End of term  

3rd September and 4th September: Teacher 
Insets 

5th September: Children back to school 

 

 

We had a lovely time at sports day and the sun 
was shinning! 

 

 

Child of the week 

5Dawe: Mahnoor 5Maple: The whole class  5Ofili: Liyana 

Word of the Week: vehicle 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: In PSHRE this term,  we are on our last JIGSAW unit ‘Changing Me’ where we will learn about 
self-image, puberty and coping positively with change. Towards the end of the unit, we will start preparing 
ourselves for the year ahead by focussing on building healthy relationships and learning the skills required 

to develop resilience, assertiveness and self-respect. 


